Congratulations! By accepting Jesus Christ as the Lord of your life, you have made the most important
decision you will ever make. We in the Christian Motorcyclists Association are committed to helping you
in your new walk with God. We cannot promise you that it will be easy, but we can promise you that
God Himself will guide and help you through the difficult times. If you will contact the CMA chapter
closest to you they will help you. You can find that contact information on this website by using the Find
a Chapter link on the left hand side of the page.

Additionally here are some basic pointers that will help you grow and become the person God intends
for you to be:

e Spendtime in God's Word, the Bible. If you do not have a Bible, we will gladly supply you with a
Hope for the Highways New Testament.

* Find and commit to a good Bible-believing, Jesus preaching church. Although we do not
recommend one church over another one, we will gladly accompany you as you visit various
churches in your area. You will know when you have found the right one.

¢ Spend time with other believers. We welcome you at any and all of our functions. Because of
your decision to accept Christ, you are now our brother or sister and we welcome you into our
family. We do not require membership, nor do you have to own or ride a motorcycle.

* Spend time in prayer, alone and with other believers. This prayer time helps you to have a more
intimate relationship with God.

Again, we welcome you into the family of believers and please let us know if we can assist you.
May God richly bless you,
John Ogden

CEO/Chairman of the Board
Christian Motorcyclists Association



